Edgar TuIeBu

From: Rosie Mercer &

Sent: Monday, 25 March 2024 5:31 pm
To: Stephanie Frame
Subject: Re: Rosie Mercer- 2024

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Brilliant! But it looks like Sunday’s email still hasn’t arrived.
Please do let me know if you want me to complete the template declaration of interests form.
Regards

Rosie Mercer

On 25/03/2024, at 3:58 PM, Stephanie Frame <Stephanie.Frame@mfe.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Rosie
I think this is the missing message! Received at 3.42!!
Stephanie

Stephanie Frame (she/her)

Manager|Kaiwhakahaere

Ministerial Inquiry into Land Use, Fast Track Approvals Bill — Listed Projects, COVID-19
Recovery Fast Track Act

Phone 027 257 3197| stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz
Ministry staff work flexibly by default. For me, this means | work either from home or in the
Wellington Office between 8.30am — 5.30pm

From: Rosie Mercer <rosie.mercer@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 12:45 PM

To: Stephanie Frame <Stephanie.Frame@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: Fwd: Rosie Mercer- 2024

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra
care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Hi Stephanie



| do apologise, | realise now that your message was concerned that | had not sent this to
you sooner, that was my error thinking that you were exopecting it over the weekend. |
hope this has not caused you undue trouble.

My CV in Word format is attached.

Regards
Rosie

Rosie Mercer

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra
care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.






